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RE: L. dz. 03/STK/2015

In reference to the note dated 01/23/2015 (reception date: 01/27/2015) on the designed engineering assignment related to
the “Extension of Flood Embankments for the Vistula River in Cracow: Section 4 – Right embankment of the Vistula from
the Skawinka estuary to the Kościuszko barrage”, the Lesser Poland Provincial Heritage Conservator informs that the scope
of investment is located beyond the area entered into the heritage register, and it does not collide with relics of earth
defenses existing within that area.

As a consequence the provided design solution gains a positive decision provided that the following remarks would
be included:

· Assurance of archaeological supervision for the earthworks;
· Apply cladding of natural stone on both sides of the reinforced-concrete wall designed on the embankment crest in

a section directly adjacent to the historic St Benedict’s Abbey;
· Apply limitations disabling the traffic of two-track vehicles due to the width of asphalt course designed on the

embankment crest; the designed path should only be used for leisure purposes and for maintenance of the
embankment.

As the investment is located within the area subject to competences of the Municipal Heritage Conservator, those design
solutions have been submitted to the Office of Municipal Heritage Conservator at 24. Kanoniczna Street, 31-002 Cracow,
to obtain the final agreement.
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